
Friday's Boston University at Maine Women's Game Postponed
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AMESBURY, Mass. - The Hockey East Association announced today that the women’s game between 
Boston University and Maine scheduled for Friday, October 27 has been postponed. Saturday’s remains 
scheduled to be played at Maine at 5:00 p.m. A make-up date for the single Hockey East contest will be 
announced at a later date.
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